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Hi Mark

I just wanted to give you an update on the soil disposal request. I spoke with your consultant (Mr. Henry
Morton) today, and the NRC is requesting that a dose assessment also be submitted, since this will be the
basis for any future NRC approval. Once we receive this document,1 will forward to our Health Physicist for
review in a timely manner as the NRC is aware of the time constraints for USACE to move forward on cleanup
activities at the site.

In previous conversations with Mr. Morton, he indicated that the RCRA Subtitle C Facility was not identified in
the April 14, 2010 letter [ML 101200105] because Stepan wants the option to dispose of this material at a local
RCRA C Facility. Please note that if NRC approves the disposal of unimportant quantities of material, Stepan
must obtain the necessary approvals and permits from the State and local government prior to the disposal of
the material at the selected facility.

If you have any questions or commenst, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yolande LC, Norman,
Project Manager
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T-8F5
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852
Phone: (301) 415-7741
Fax: (301) 415-5369
yolande.norman@nrc.gov
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